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Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices. 

Our future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays 

of each month.  One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted 

at the entrance to the back foyer soon after the start of morning worship 

service at 11 a.m.  You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.  

Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in 

classroom# 10.  

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s 

excluding the front entrance by the Pastor’s office. 

 

A heartfelt “Thank You” is extended to all that helped make Friday 

evenings’ Preschool Graduation a success. Whether you simply 

attended, prayed for or helped in some, THANK YOU! A note of 

appreciation is extended to all the ladies that work each day in our 

Day Care/Preschool program. We are hoping to add a cheerful, or 

more than cheerful, volunteer greeter to this ministry. If you have the 

heart, time and desire, speak with Sis. Marla for more information.  

 

Everyone signed up to go on the canoeing trip this Friday/Saturday is 

asked to meet in the small sanctuary following this morning service 

for a brief meeting.  

 

If you have life jackets that can be used on the canoe trip, please 

bring them to church on or before Wednesday evening. Be certain 

they are marked in a way for you to identify them for retrieval.  

 

The Great Commission (Matt. 28:19) asks that we share the Gospel 

with all, and for that reason “Visitation” is planned for the evening of 

May 11
th

 – we will leave church promptly at 6pm. If you have 

Visitation requests, please get them to Bro. Ben or Bro. Paul.  

 

 

The next quarter nursery volunteer sheet is in the foyer. If you are 

willing to help, please sign up quickly.  

 

Next Sunday is Mother’s Day! The men will be serving breakfast to 

the ladies in the fellowship hall beginning at 9:00 a.m. Please join us 

to celebrate.  

 

The following is a tally of the points in our “Compelling Outreach 

Effort.”  

 

Timmy Davis  55 Sherry Kinslow 15 Timmy Young   10 

Jerry Kingrey 25 Brad Davidson  10 Doug Keller    10 

Billy Gist  20 Anthony Irwin   10 Henrietta Young 5 

Tamara Francis 5 Tina Compton     5 

 

The winner will be awarded a very nice study Bible.  

  

Gethsemane Education Institute (G.E.I.) continues its open 

enrollment for grades K -12 for the 2017 -2018 school year! Share 

information about next year with someone this week and help with 

promotion of this ministry! Contact Sis. Marla Davidson at 270/576-

2496.  

 

You have until May 14
th

 if you would like to donate a crib sheet or, 

give a monetary donation, to help purchase supplies for the “nap 

mats” in the daycare. We thank each of you that have already 

donated.  

 

Camp Glory information is posted on the bulletin board and sign up 

sheets are in the back foyer. It will be the week of July 24
th

 – 27
th

. 

We hope your schedule will allow you to attend.  

 

The annual Deacon BBQ and Pay Check Sunday will be Sunday, 

August 13, 2017. Be sure this event is on your calendar 

 

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Candy Dennison  
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